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PUBLIC MEETING 
***  Thursday March 31, 2011 @ 6:00 p.m.  *** 

LaFollette High School – Room C17 – 702 Pflaum Road 
 

The Madison Water Utility (MWU) is in the process of selecting a site for a 
new well in Pressure Zone 4 on the Southeast side of Madison.  This well is 
being sited to ensure sufficient supply of water and water pressure for fire 
protection as well safe drinking water. 

We would like to invite you to participate in a public meeting on Thursday, 
March 31, 2011 at 6:00 pm at LaFollette High School to update the 
community on the project and get further input on the areas being 
considered for siting this well.  

The adjacent map shows a portion of Pressure Zone 4 and, based on an 
additional round of site screening, the MWU is proposing these two areas be 
considered as the areas for siting the new well.  Within these areas, there 
are a number of potential vacant commercial sites large enough to site the 
facility.  The purpose of the public meeting is to get final community input on 
these areas as potential well sites.   .   

Please visit the MWU’s website for additional information on the project 
(http://www.cityofmadison.com/water/plans/). Select “Pressure Zone 4 Water 
Supply Augmentation.”  Updated information will be posted several days 
before the meeting. 

If you cannot attend the public meeting, there are other ways to participate 
including directing comments or questions to Dennis Cawley, MWU’s Project 
Manager for this project.  You can reach him by email at 
dcawley@madisonwater.org or by phone at (608) 261-9243. 

Additionally, a Citizen’s Advisory Panel (CAP) has been formed for the 
project and is working closely with MWU.  Please contact Mr. Cawley if you 
would have interest in attending CAP meetings on this project.   

Tom Heikkinen; Water Utility General Manager   

cc: Alder Compton, Alder Palm 


